
Belfast City Council 24 October 2016 
 

Dear Mr Jefferson 

In regard to your recent FOI on closures, Belfast City 
Council has not been forced to close any buildings 
providing services, due to government cuts. Belfast City 
Council is not funded in the same way as local 
government in GB nor does it provide a similar range of 
services hence the minimal impact of Government cuts. 

Regards 

Gerry Millar 
 

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_190#incoming-886271

